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This Saturday,,,"Flight of the Bulls",,, Foster City 

****************************************************************************** 
2012 FLIGHT OF THE BULLS 
41st annual Bob McKibben Memorial 
Date: Saturday, May 12th, 2012 (held annually the day before Mother’s day) 
 
Location:  Boat/Dog Park Foster City, CA.   
      Corner of Foster City Blvd and Bounty Dr., Foster City, CA, 94404 
 
 On site registration 10:00am 
 Skippers meeting  10:30am  this is earlier that before 
 Start                             11:00am 
  
The current weather reports are favorable for a good day of racing.  The race will be held RAIN 
OR SHINE.    Only electrical or thunder storms or sustained winds over 20 MPH at the start of 
the race will cancel the race. 
 
THE QUESTION IS - Are you ready for the challenge?   The flight of the Bulls is the third race 
in the Senior El Toro Series and can be one of the most demanding and challenging of the entire 
Senior Series.  Are you ready for the challenge?  This is NOT a Beginners race.  Seniors will be 
scored separately for the 2012 series; however, this is an OPEN division race for El Toros and 
advanced Juniors are encouraged to sail along with the Seniors.  Juniors and Seniors will be 
scored as one fleet for trophies. 
 
Awards and snack/refreshment pot luck immediately after the last competitor finishes. 
 
There is no charge for the event.   However, donations of $20 for senior racers would be 
appreciated to help offset Foster City application and power boat permit costs.  No donation 
necessary for Junior racers. 
 
Questions to John P.  jpacholski@sbcglobal.net    650-305-1466 
 
Be there! 
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